
 

January 26, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Dwayne Umbarger, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Umbarger: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 298 by Senate Committee on Transportation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 298 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 298 would amend the weight limitation for trucks designed and equipped for garbage, 

refuse, or solid waste disposal operations and trucks mounted with a fertilizer spreader to 60,000 

pounds for a truck with three axles and 40,000 pounds for a truck with two axles, regardless of 

spacing between axles.  

 

 Passage of SB 298 would have no fiscal effect on the state budget.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue  


